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IILMU/NOTICE/2024 /1410001 Dated: 14/10/2024
NOTICE

Dear faculty / Staff members,

In view of the forthcoming UGC Inspection on 18 and
19 October 2024, all the faculty / staff at IILM
University, Greater Noida are requested to be seated in
the auditorium on Tuesday 15 October 2024 at 3.00 pm
for an interactive session with the leadership team.

In case of any unavoidable commitment / scheduled
class, you are requested to kindly note the discussion

point from your respective HOD/ colleagues.

For strict compliance please.

ol. Vikram Kapoor
egistrar




